
NEWSLETTER 
A message from our Head of  

Academy 
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Diary Dates 

 

June  

30th— Y4 & Y5 London Trip 

July  

3rd—School sports day  

7th— School fayre / Kayaking Y6 

8th— School fayre /Kayaking Y6 

10th— Weston Beach Trip 

11th— Stay and Play Nur / Rec 

             Y6 Pizza and Movie night 

14th– 18th-   Laches Wood Y6 

14th— Y4 Sparks visit (in school) 

17th—Attendance reward trip 

18th—School closes for Summer 

Holidays 

21st—Inset day (Staff training day)  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we enjoy the beautiful sunshine this term, it’s been won-

derful to see the children making the most of the outdoors. 

Please ensure your child is staying safe in the sun by applying 

sun screen before school, wearing a hat and bringing a refilla-

ble water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the day. 

We’re also pleased to share that a document on poverty 

proofing has been released, outlining important changes to 

school dinner payments and uniform expectations starting in 

September. These updates are designed to support all families 

and ensure all children have what they need to thrive. Please 

take the time to read the document carefully and reach out if 

you have any questions.  

This term has been packed with exciting activities! The chil-

dren at North Walsall have thoroughly enjoyed visits from  The 

Animal Lady, our engaging Puzzle Day and we are now looking 

forward to upcoming highlights including the Year 6 levers as-

sembly, Sports Day , our Sea Side Trip and the much anticipat-

ed Summer Fayre. 

However we have noticed a dip in punctuality, with many chil-

dren arriving late due to “sleeping in” or ”waking up late.” We 

kindly remind all families that punctuality is a parental respon-

sibility. Please work with us to ensure your child arrives on 

time and ready to learn each day. 

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s make the rest of 

the term a positive and memorable one for all our children. 

Kind regards  

Mrs S. Khera 

  

Vacancy  

We currently have a vacancy for a 

Parent Governor. If you are interest-

ed please speak to Mrs Smith or Mrs 

Khera or you can send an email to, 

NWP-postbox@attrust.org.uk  
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Puzzle Day  

 

Ice Cream Sale  

Animal Man Visit  

Our visit from the animal man was a great suc-

cess, all the children and staff had a fantastic                

experience  holding the animals and learning 

all about them. 

All the children  from Reception to Year 6 got to 

take part in the Whole School Puzzle Day. It was 

the first time we had led a day like this and 

worked with the company. The children enjoyed 

applying their knowledge in different ways. We 

look forward to this again next year. 
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Year 3 Visit To Conkers 
Year 3 really enjoyed their visit to Conkers. 
They made Roman coins and Mosaics -which 
links beautifully to their topic. They even got 
competitive with orienteering and  clay  
architecture! 

After  School Clubs 

Please take a look at some pictures from our after 

school provision. These clubs run from 3:15 until 4pm 

on a Monday, Wednesday and a Thursday . 

Archery  

3D Art  

Jigsaw  

Football 


